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NOTICE TO PROVIDERS 

 
 

PHYSICIANS UNITED PLAN, INC., in receivership 
 

 

Third Party Administrator & Instructions for Filing a Claim 

 
On June 1, 2014, Physicians United Plan, Inc. (PUP) was placed into court ordered liquidation.  The 
Florida Department of Financial Services is the Court appointed Receiver of PUP.  
 
The Receiver has contracted with a third party administrator (TPA) to evaluate PUP medical claim(s). 
The TPA is in the process of getting set-up to accept your electronic claims information.  The Receiver 
will send a Provider Notice in the near future with instructions for filing your claim(s) with the TPA. 
 

Future Communications from Receiver 

 
Future communications from the Receiver will be via email.  If the Receiver does not have your email 
address, please go to:  www.myfloridacfo.com/division/receiver.  Select the “Contact Us” link to provide 
us with your email address.  
 
If you received this Notice via USPS, please provide an email address where we can forward future 
communications by going to: www.myfloridacfo.com/division/receiver.  Select the “Contact Us” link to 
provide us with your email address.  
 
Always include the provider name, tax ID and NPI number in your inquiry. 
 
Liquidation Information 

 
If you would like to read more about the medical claims process approved by the Court, or check for 
status updates, you can find the information on the Receiver’s website at:  
www.myfloridacfo.com/division/receiver. 
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